
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 11, 2003

TO: Honorable David Dewhurst, Lieutenant Governor, Senate 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB583 by Shapleigh (Relating to information that must be included in the adjutant general's 
annual report.), As Passed 2nd House

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Section 431.034 of the Government Code to modify the information that must 
be provided in the adjutant general's annual report.  The bill would not significantly affect the 
operations of state government. 

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 401 Adjutant General's Department

LBB Staff: JK, SD, WK, VDS, AB
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